
Tuesday 22 February 2022 
 

Kingsnorth Vision and Values 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families of Kingsnorth CEP,  
 
It is with great pride and honour that I am able to share with you our 
schools’ new Vision Statement and Values – please see below. 
 
Across the past few months, all staff and governors, alongside our 
children, sat down to evaluate where were as a school and where 
we want to be in the future. Through this process a ‘new’ Motto, 
Vision Statement and linked Bible verse have been created: 
 

Our School Motto is: 
Kingsnorth…with Faith Endeavour to Achieve! 

Our School Vision: 

‘To ensure that every person in our school family is at the heart of everything we do, 
think and believe.  
Our values are roots which weave through our entire being and create a learning 
community built on God’s love in which we can all flourish.’ 
 

Our linked Bible Verse is: 
'Then, by constantly using your faith, the life of Christ will be released deep inside you, 
and the resting place of his love will become the very source and root of your life.’ 
Ephesians 3:17  
 
The vision stems from our belief and desire for all associated with Kingsnorth CE Primary School, 
to make the effort to achieve their very best. We want everyone involved in our school to be proud 
of what we do, proud of what we are and proud of what we believe! 
 
Our Vision is for everyone; not just at our children, but for our staff and Governors, parents and our 
families. We want our time here to be the very best it can, in all aspects. We want your time at 
Kingsnorth to be positive and memorable for many years to come. 
 
Supporting our Vision are our renewed School Christian Values. Our values are what we do and 
how we act as a school community to help live out our Vision and create an even better school for 
all involved.  
 

Our School Values are: 
Compassion     Community     Friendship     Trust     Perseverance    

 
We strongly encourage you to share this with your children and families. We would appreciate it if 
we could all live our lives in this manner and in all the interactions and conversations we have. We 
will be sharing and discussing this with the children over the next few months. 
 
Hopefully, this renewed and robust Vision and Values will help us become a stronger family and 
improve the outcomes for our children and local community. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Witts  
Executive Headteacher 


